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City of Scappoose Newsletter ~ April  2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CANCELLED 
24th Annual Grant Watts Spring Auction 

Roaring 20's in 2020 
Saturday, April 4, 2020 

Columbia County Fairgrounds Pavilion 
 
 

City of Scappoose Sidewalk Repair Program 

There are numerous areas of Scappoose where existing sidewalk deterioration has            

resulted in trip hazards, impassable pedestrian paths, or are at the end of their useful life 

cycle. Sidewalks provide mobility for pedestrians, providing connection to schools, parks,         

and retail. Scappoose Municipal Code Chapter 12.04 states that the owner(s) of land             

adjoining any street in the city shall be responsible for maintaining and repairing sidewalks 

when they are present.  Furthermore, the owner(s) are liable for any and all damages to     

any person who is injured or  otherwise suffers damage resulting from the defective or            

hazardous condition. To help residents offset the cost of sidewalk repair, the City has        

initiated a new program to help cover 50% or up to $1,000 of the cost of repairs,         

whichever is less,  as long as the repairs pass inspection and are satisfactory to the City.  

This program is based on available funds and are therefore provided on a first come, first 

served basis. A right of way permit must be obtained from the City at no cost prior to             

construction. 

 

Please contact the Community Development Center at 503.543.7184 if you are 

interested in participating. 

Be sure to check out the 

South Columbia County 

Chamber of Commerce         

for local events.                                                                                      

For details go to                     

southcolumbiacountychamber.org.                                   

South Columbia County                

Chamber of Commerce                 

is located at                                

2194 Columbia Blvd,                         

St Helens, OR 97051                     

Phone: 503-397-0685 

Small Town, Big Community                                   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001JOkI4APYECCcjF4B669bfNcJxSRlQ6p0kwTzMyC98eKJHqirLXNmpsWi9kII3Erf3U1J8iJ-vmKVA2iWnYeBAwpuaBN8DNAGpfp5tEu7xIU3EYe0VikQh4VUF1cb2QVwlxkL20JpAUBDLUhX5UKxoaNd4YRFw0QKknTl5Z6HgXOZDf9qelctz5RGusp4_Ztlnji-2NSGpUdhLvKlHBuQfDaXRokRiq8u&c=c
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Scappoose Public Library         

is located at                   

52469 SE 2nd Street  

CLOSED  

AT THIS TIME 

PHONE       503-543-7123 

                                       City Meetings Calendar   
  City Council meeting ~ April 6 & 20, starting at 7:00 pm  

 Planning Commission meeting ~ Canceled 

 Economic Development Committee meeting ~ Canceled  

 Parks & Recreation Committee Meeting ~ Canceled 

THE CITY IS WORKING ON A PROGRAM WHERE CITIZENS CAN 
CALL IN AND LISTEN TO CITY MEETINGS IN ADDITION TO 
WATCHING THEM AT ONLINE AT http://
scappoosecityor.iqm2.com/Citizens/default.aspx 

 

Meetings are held in the Scappoose City Council Chambers at 33568 East Columbia Avenue  

Call Scappoose City Hall at 503-543-7146 for more information and to confirm meetings. 
 

Utility bills are due the 15th of each month ~                                                                               
pay online at www.xpressbillpay.com or call 1-800-720-6847 

 
City of Scappoose                                                  

33568 E. Columbia Avenue                                           
Scappoose, Oregon 97056     

503-543-7146   
 

      Visit our website:  
www.ci.scappoose.or.us 

Watts House Information  

CLOSED AT THIS TIME 
 

The Historical Society is available by appointment if you would 
like to make a donation or for documents and pictures to be 

loaned for scanning/copying.  Your assistance in creating new 
historical displays and information available to the public  

will be very much appreciated.   

To report a street light 

out or not working 
properly   

Please contact  
City Recorder  

Susan Reeves at City Hall,           

503-543-7146, ext. 224                                                               

Thank you!  

The City would like to thank Thomas O’Hanlon for his              

generous donation of a Little Free Library that has been installed 
at Chief Concomly Park. Take a book, share a book! 
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CANCELLED 
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CANCELLED 


